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LONDON BOROUGH OF BARNET                                                          
MOSS HALL NURSERY SCHOOL

189, NETHER STREET, LONDON N3 1NR



          

TELEPHONE 020 8445 2518   
HEAD TEACHER: Annette Long B.Ed MA
E-mail: office@mosshallnursery.barnetmail.net

11th May 2017
Dear Parents and Carers

We are delighted to finally be able to share with you the report from our recent Ofsted inspection, which reports that the school continues to be outstanding.
As you can see in the report, this is the third occasion that the school has been judged to be outstanding. This has been achieved through the continued commitment of the Moss Hall team, including the previous Headteacher, Perina, to providing high quality education for the children at the nursery school. We are, as the report suggests, “proud that the children attending Moss Hall Nursery continue to receive the very best start to their education”. 
As the new Headteacher at Moss Hall, I am very grateful to the whole staff team for their support as we went through the inspection, which took place so soon after I had taken up post.

We also appreciate the support from parents and we are very grateful to the many parents who made time to speak to the inspector or to write him a letter. 

The report will be available on the Ofsted website from 18th May 2017.

Yours sincerely

Annette Long                         Brian Salinger

(Headteacher)                      (Chair of Governors)
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